
Undergraduate Teaching Assistants 
UCSC calls applications for the post of Undergraduate Teaching Assistants (UGTA) from the 

current UCSC 4th-year students. The post of UGTA is a limited opportunity for students with 

higher GPA, who would like to get university teaching experience during their undergraduate 

studies, which will be greatly helpful when applying for TA positions at foreign universities. 

If you wish to do higher studies and join academia, you are highly encouraged to use this 

opportunity to improve your teaching skills. 

 

Application details, duties and responsibilities of the UGPA as described below. 

 

1. If you are a 4th-year student of the UCSC with more than a 3.5 GPA, you can apply for 

the post of UGTA. 

2. Only the 1st year and the 2nd year practical/tutorials will be assigned for the UGTAs. 

3. Applicants will be interviewed by the head and the respective coordinators to verify 

their teaching abilities and subject knowledge. 

4. Selected applicants will be appointed as UGTAs for specific subjects for ONE semester 

under the complete guidance and supervision of the respective course coordinators. 

5. The role of the UGTA will be over as soon as the semester ends, and they will NOT be 

responsible for any further activities of the course. 

6. All the practicals and tutorials conducted by the selected UGTAs will be scheduled only 

in the free slots of the UGTAs to avoid disturbances in their academic activities. 

7. UGTAs will NOT be involved in marking/grading assignments/practicals or in any 

other way in the examination process. 

8. UGTAs will not be paid, but a letter will be issued to them appreciating the service 

rendered at the end of the semester. 

 

If you'd like to apply, please fill out the following application form on or before 

20th November 2023. 

https://forms.gle/8addNhmsBgLnQdEX9 

https://forms.gle/8addNhmsBgLnQdEX9

